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Stars of the week Friday 14th October 2022 

Ms. Lilley’s Class – ELM Fearne O    

Miss Defty’s Class – OAK Poppy E 92.9 87.6  

Miss O’Neil’s Class – MAPLE Lily C  94.6  

Mr. Churchill’s Class– SYCAMORE Kimberly T    

Mrs. Appleby’s Class - WILLOW Missy D-B    

Pupils Pupil Riley K / Missy D-B    

Resilience Award  Louisa D    

Staff member of the week Mr Appleby    
 

Attendance week commencing 10th October 2022 
 

Reception 95.8  

Year 1  98.8  

Year 2 95.8  

Year 3 96.0  

Year 4 97.2  

Year 5 100.0  

Year 6 97.4  
 

 
Fire Safety Assembly  
 
 

 
On Wednesday, we welcomed Fire Fighters from our local 
fire station in Peterlee. They talked to the children about 
the importance of fire safety and how to enjoy Bonfire 
Night in a responsible, sensible way. They also talked about 
what to do in an emergency. The children were fantastic as 
always and asked some amazing questions.  
  
PTA Christmas Cards 
If anyone would like to order Christmas Cards, please 
return your designs by Monday 17th  October at the latest 
as the orders will be sent to the printers on that day.  
Thank you.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday 17th October  
NEW EVENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children in Need Rickshaw 
Challenge passing our school 
approx. 12.45pm 

Wednesday 19th October Cinema evening 5.00pm- 6:30pm 

Friday 21st October 
NEW TIME 

Celebration worship 2.15p.m. 
parents and families welcome 

Friday 21st October  Non-uniform day  
 

Friday 21st – Sunday 30th 
October  

Autumn Half Term – School Closed 

Monday 31st October School reopens  

Thursday 3rd November Open Afternoon for prospective 
parents 2.00-5.30pm 

Friday 4th  November  Family Friday 9-9.30a.m./Stay and 
Play Ms Lilley’s class  

Thursday 10th  November Y3/4 Collective Worship 9.15am all 
welcome 

Monday 14th November Parental Consultation meetings   

Tuesday 15th November Parental Consultation meetings  

Wednesday 23rd 
November 

Whole School at Church 9:30am – 
parents welcome 

Thursday 24th November Phototronics – individual 
photographs and siblings (including 
younger siblings who have not yet 
started school)  

Wednesday 30th 
November 

PTA – Bacon/Sausage Butty 
morning 8.15am   

Thursday 1st December Open Afternoon for prospective 
parents 2.00-5.30pm 

Friday 2nd  December Non-uniform day (donations in aid 
of Christmas Fair)  

Friday 2nd  December Family Friday 9-9.30am/Stay and 
Play Ms Lilley’s class  

Thursday 8th December Save the Children  
Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 9th December Christmas Market 3.30pm  

Monday 12th December Reception and Year 1 Nativity - 
time to be confirmed AM 

Tuesday 13th December Reception and Year 1 Nativity - 
time to be confirmed PM 

Wednesday 14th 
December 

Advent Service St. Mary’s 2.15pm. 
All welcome 

Thursday 15th December  Christmas Party/Disco – YR/1/2 
4.45-5.45pm Y3/4/5/6 6-7pm 

Friday 16th December  Non-uniform day  

Friday 16th December School closes for Christmas break 

Friday 16th December – 
Tuesday 3rd January  

Christmas Holidays - School Closed 

Wednesday 4th January School reopens  
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RICKSHAW CHALLENGE 
 
As you may remember, we have been invited to support 
the Children in Need Rickshaw Challenge as it passes our 
school on Monday 17th October.  We have been 
informed that it will now pass around 12.45pm rather 
than 2.20pm as originally planned.   
 
We intend to have an early lunch for the children that 

day to allow us to be outside waiting from around 12.30pm.  There is a tracker we can access to get a more 
accurate time on the day.  We hope families will join us in supporting the riders from the roadside in front 
of our school and we will keep up updated regarding their expected arrival time via Teachers2parents on 
the day.   
 
We would love for the children to dress up on Monday to support this fantastic cause   some ideas are: 

 Go spotty! Come into school wearing anything spot-related 

 Wear yellow 

 Be a Super-hero 

 Wear pyjamas 

 
Don’t forget children will need to bring a coat too as we will be standing outside for a while.   
 
We have created an event on ParentPay, so if you would like to donate to this cause, you can online by 
accessing your ParentPay account.  We will also have collection buckets on the day if children want to drop 
coins in there.   
 
We hope to see you on the day to give a big Easington C of E welcome as Matt Baker and the riders pass our 
school.  We will be working on bunting, posters and huge banners for the children to hold as the Rickshaw 
passes.  Attached to this letter is a Pudsey template, which you can colour in at home and bring along on the 
day if you wish   
 
We are so excited that our children will get to see this amazing sight and you never know, we may even 
feature in the documentary, The Great Rickshaw Relay, which will air on BBC1 on 15th November at 8pm.   
 
Thank you as always for your support and we can’t wait to show everyone just how special our children are 
  
 

            
 

Reading for Pleasure 
 
On Monday afternoon we had a move around! 
As part of our Reading For Pleasure initiative, 
teachers moved around school and read a story 
of their choice to a different class. The children 
loved having a Guest Reader in their class and it 
was great for teachers to work with other 

children in school  
Happy, Healthy and Fulfilled… 
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Year 5/6 Worship 
 
On Thursday, our year 5 and 6 children led a wonderful worship for families around the theme of ‘People who 
inspire us’.  It was fantastic to see so many parents and grandparents there to support our amazing children.  
The worship was truly special and the words the children had written were an inspiration to us.  Well done 
year 5 and 6   
 

 
 
 

 


